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To:                  Montgomery College Students 
 
From:             Dr. DeRionne P. Pollard, President  
 
Subject:          Student Engagement and Support Services Survey 
 
Date:               November 8, 2017  
 
 
Greetings Montgomery College students! 
 
As you know, students are the purpose of our mission—your learning, your ambitions, and 
your successes. I am pleased to announce that the College is conducting its very first 
comprehensive student experience survey throughout the month of November. The objective 
of the survey is to collect feedback from students on their experiences and help the College 
focus on the continuous improvement of student support services. 
 
Stantec, Inc., an independent professional services firm, will be administering the survey, 
collecting the responses, and analyzing the results. The survey link will be sent to your 
Montgomery College email. Your participation is voluntary and confidential. I encourage you 
to take a few minutes to complete the survey and provide your thoughts and opinions. The 
survey’s key findings will be used in future planning exercises and will inform decisions about 
where to invest resources for student success.  
 
Thank you, in advance, for helping to make Montgomery College a more effective place to 
learn.  
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